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Coming up  after half term...

Non-uniform Day
There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 15th March 
at both schools. 
Children are asked to bring in an Easter egg 
on this day if possible, which will be used in the 
Easter egg tombola the following  week. 
We suggest an egg with a value of £1 - £2. 
Children with dietary requirements/allergies should bring a
named Easter egg for the tombola please. 
 

Easter Egg Tombola!
The Easter egg tombola will run at both schools before the
Easter holiday. All items will be £1. Cash only. 

Highbury: Thursday 21st March
Whitehill: Friday 22nd March

Children who attend Fun Club, Cookie Club or any other
after school club on these dates may bring in £1 to join in 

Discos at both schools! 
Highbury: Friday 8th March 
Reception: 3:10 - 4:15pm    Y1+2: 4:30 - 5:30pm

Whitehill: Wednesday 20th March
Y3+4: 6:30 - 7:30pm      Y5+6: 7:45 - 9:00pm

Tickets: £5 per child, available on Classlist



Volunteers needed!
We would love some more volunteers to help us
organise and run events this summer.
There is no minimum commitment, and no pressure!

If you would like to get involved, please get in touch via
email, social media or find us in the playground!

Committee 2023/24
Chair: Katie Halpin; Treasurer: Sarah Flain; Secretary: Karen Grant
Committee Members: Liz Bannister, Becca Chapman, Alison Harper, Anna Kealey,
Becky Kirk, Claudia Spier, James Wooldridge 

Get in touch:
email: highburyandwhitehillpta@yahoo.com        Classlist: www.classlist.com 
Facebook: @HighburyandWhitehillPTA                 Instagram: @highburyandwhitehillpta

Save the Date - 5th July!
The big summer social will be on Friday 5th July this
year and will run from 3pm-7pm at Whitehill School
Please save the date!

We need some more volunteers to get involved with
organising and running this event, please get in touch if
you can help us to make this event amazing! 
 

Pre-loved uniform
Preloved uniform for both schools is available - please
email FOWHS.uniform@gmail.com with any requests.

MATCH 
FUNDING

Match funding
Volunteering for just 1 hour at one of our events is
enough to qualify for match funding and help us
increase our fundraising totals! 
At the summer social 2023, two volunteers used match
funding to raise an extra £1,500 for FOWHS!
If your employer runs this scheme, please get in touch
 so we can raise extra funds for our schools! 


